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Please vote in favor of HB 3470. It is crucial that we take steps to restore confidence 

in Oregon's electoral system, and this bill is a positive step in that direction. Many 

Oregonians, myself included, feel disenfranchised when our votes are diluted by non-

citizens participating in elections. Supporting HB 3470 is a vital action to protect the 

integrity of our democracy. Thank you for your consideration. 


